
 
 

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
April 22, 2011 

 
  
 
  
 
 
Charter South 
215 Distribution Drive 
Birmingham, AL 35209 
 
Re: Case #ZON2011-00749 

Charter South 
810 Dauphin Island Parkway 
(Southwest corner of Dauphin Island Parkway and Halls Mill Road). 
Request to waive construction of a sidewalk along Dauphin Island Parkway and 
Halls Mill Road). 
Council District 3 
 

Dear Applicant(s): 
 
At its meeting on April 21, 2011, the Planning Commission considered your request for a 
sidewalk waiver at the above referenced location. 
 
After discussion, it was decided to hold the matter over to the May 5, 2011, meeting.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at (251) 208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen 
 Deputy Director of Planning 


	 

